
インタナショナル･ナパサ(２０２４年３月２６日) 

 

1) The next is an announcement of the schedule of matches at the Lemon Gas 

Stadium in Shonan Bellmare. 

Shonan Bellmare will face Tokyo Verdy on Wednesday, April 3rd. The game 

starts at 2 p.m. Admission tickets for non-reserved seats are 2,500 yen for adults 

and 900 yen for elementary school students, junior high school students, and 

high school students when purchased in advance. Same-day purchases are an 

additional 500 yen. 

 

2) The following is an announcement of the sale of disaster prevention radios 

Hiratsuka City  sells radios you can listen to information from disaster 

prevention administration, and other radio broadcasts for 2,500 yen per unit. 

Please apply to the Crisis Management Section on the 4th floor of the main 

building of the city office. The telephone number is 0463-21-9863. The sales 

quantity is 100 units. 

 

3) The following is an announcement of the publication of the "Disaster 

Prevention Guidebook" 

Hiratsuka City has published a new "Disaster Prevention Guidebook". For each 

of the various disasters that can be expected, such as earthquakes and tsunamis, 

we explain the risks and evacuation methods. There is also a checklist of 

emergency stockpiles. This booklet can be obtained at the information window on 

the first floor of the city office, the City’s branch office on 3rd floor of LUSCA and 

at each community center. If you have any questions regarding this matter, 

please contact the Hiratsuka City Disaster Countermeasures Division at 

0463-21-9734. 

 

4) The following is an announcement of the extension of the deadline of "Starlight 

Money" 

The period of use of "Starlight Money" in Hiratsuka City, where 3% of the usage 

amount is returned, will be extended until March 31. In addition, the recharge 

deadline will be extended until January 31. For detailed details, please see the 

Hiratsuka City website or the Industrial Promotion Division. 

Please contact us by phone at 0463-21-9758. 

 

5) The next is an announcement of the fish direct sale event 

 "Fish Direct Sale" is closed from January to March, and the next one will be on 

April 26th, 2024For inquiries, please contact Hiratsuka City's fishery cooperative 

association by phone. 

Please contact us at 0463-21-0146. 


